
From: Grace Kim   
Sent: Monday, September 17, 2018 9:52 AM 
To: Stouder, Heather <HStouder@cityofmadison.com> 
Subject: Provenance Hotel - Please Approve 
 
Dear Planning Director Heather Stouder,  
 
 
I live on the corner of Henry and Main and, as a resident of downtown, I am in full 
support of the Provenance Hotel.  It would be great for the area.  
 
Thank you. 
 
Grace Kim 
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